
Dept of Surgery members at the 4th annual KSPRAS Conference and 
Scientific Meeting  

AMREF International Conference and Training Centre - Langata Road, Nairobi 

 

The Kenya Society of Plastic Reconstructive and Aesthetic Surgeons (KSPRAS) held its annual 
conference and scientific meeting at the AMREF International Training Centre on 28th and 29th 
August 2015. This year's theme was 'Current Trends in Aesthetic and Reconstructive Surgery 
Practice'. The meeting wa preceeded by a pre-conference Workshop during which a face lift 
operation was performed. There were participants from Spain, Germany, South Africa . and 
Kenya. The Kenyan participants included faculty and students from the Department of Surgery, 
Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery Thematic Unit led by Thematic Head Prof SO Khainga. The 
above group photo was taken during the event. 

 


